
 

RIDE STARTS ARE CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

President Rob Weiss and The Joliet Bicycle Club Board of Directors, in compliance with 

federal, state, local and Villages guidance, have cancelled all future sanctioned group 

rides until further notice.  Please understand this does not prevent you from riding alone 

or in small groups that you form on your own, but those rides will not be covered by 

club insurance.  This was a difficult decision to make, but the board appreciates your 

patience and understanding and we pray that this situation resolves  soon. 

 

 


